
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 1, 2010 

 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING & ABC LMI 

David Danner 

Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

Re: WUTC v. PacifiCorp D/B/A Pacific Power & Light Company 

Public Notice Status Report 

 Docket No. UE-100749 

 
Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

Pursuant to Order 04, paragraph 12, Public Counsel submits this status report on public notice in 

this matter.   PacifiCorp, Public Counsel and Commission Staff have been in communication 

about preparation of the proposed notice.  PacifiCorp has not yet completed preparation of a draft 

for review, but has indicated this week that it will circulate a draft by the end of next week.  

Public Counsel requests that a deadline of July 23 be established to allow the parties to provide a 

further status report after review of the forthcoming draft. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Simon J. ffitch 

Senior Assistant Attorney General 

Public Counsel 

(206) 389-2055 

 

SJf:cjw 

 

cc: Service List (E-mail) 

 Patricia Clark, ALJ (E-mail)  


